

Date: 04/16/2023

Subject: Highway Occupancy Permit Application No. 302360, Cycle No.1 - Not Required

To: Bethlehem Landfill Company

2335 Applebutter Road Bethlehem, PA 18015

From: PennDOT Engineering District 5-0

1002 Hamilton Street Allentown, PA 18101

Dear Applicant,

PennDOT has reviewed your recent request for occupancy of State highway right-of-way as identified in the subject Highway Occupancy Permit Application and has determined that a permit or supplement is not required for the following reason:

The Department does not have any comments related to the Phase V Expansion Project. The existing HOP remains valid with this proposal.

If a check or money order for the permit or supplement fee was submitted to the Department, it will be returned.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, you may contact Marah Haddad, District Permit Manager, at (610) 871-4467.